
Summer 2011Memorial Day 
Announcer Supplement

Let's meet on Sunday, May 29 from 8:00 am 
till 10:00 am, at the Big Lake and fish 
together.  Everyone is welcome at the derby, 
with kids 11 and under accompanied by an 
adult.   Bring your own fishing pole, tackle 
boxes and bait.  In addition to fishing, the 
morning will feature snacks and prize 
drawings.

We are always looking for corporate 
donations to the goodie bags, like sample 
size sunscreen, bug repellent, snacks, 
drinks, prizes etc. If you have anything, 
please try to hook up with me before Sunday.  
I will be out all weekend.   Suzanne Bremehr, 
#33   bremehrs@sbcglobal.net   314-960-5046  
See you there!

Aspenhof Rules & Policies
1) There shall be no open fires at any location in Aspenhof 
unless specifically authorized by the Board of Trustees. 
2) All dogs shall be kept on a leash and no dogs shall be 
allowed in the sand beach area. 
3) No boats shall be operated in the swimming beach area 
of Aspenhof lakes.  There shall be NO boat motors of any 
kind (gasoline powered, trolling, etc.).  All boats used on 
Aspenhof lakes shall be numbered with the numerals 
corresponding to the lot number of the boat owner.   
4) All lots shall be maintained in a safe condition and all 
cabins shall be maintained in a prudent and reasonable 
manner in keeping with the natural beauty of Aspenhof. 
5) There shall be no excess radio playing or noise in the 
beach area. 
6) There shall be no glass, fishing or fishing equipment 
allowed in the sand beach area or on the swimming 
platforms. 
7) No vehicles shall be operated in excess of 15 MPH on 
the Aspenhof roads. 
8) All gates to Aspenhof are to be kept locked when vehicles 
are not passing through the entrance.  A valid hangtag must 
be displayed at all times on each vehicle within Aspenhof. 
9) Discharging firearms or fireworks is not permitted within 
Aspenhof, unless specifically authorized by the Board of 
Trustees. 
10) No toll calls may be charged to the Aspenhof telephone 
at the beach. 

 
If you have not been to your cabin lately, be aware that Highway 
47 is closed on the east side of Marthasville.  You will be detoured 
through a  marked route  in Marthasville.  The Tuque Creek  Bridge 
is being replaced.  The projected is scheduled to be  completed 
July 31, 2011.
 A reminder, which is the same ole’ song: Please obey the 
posted speed limit of 15 MPH in Aspenhof for safety 
reasons and it helps retain the rock on the road.

Have you subscribed to the Aspenhof Google Group? A Google Mail 
email account is not required. To subscribe and read the latest 
Aspenhof news just direct your Web browser to
 <http://groups.google.com/group/aspenhof>. –Dan Landiss, Treasurer

Once Again by Popular Demand
Aspenhof Annual Boat Show

Buy-Sell-Swap-Donate
Saturday May 28, 2011

12:30 to 2:00 PM
Aspenhof Boat Yard

A once-a-year opportunity for boat 
owners to buy, sell, swap or donate 
their unused boat to a caring 
Aspenhof family.  Now is the time 
to recycle the many boats that 
remain on the racks and are very 
seldom if ever used. Just do it. 
Donate your unused boat and get it 
back in the lake where it belongs. 
Make two 
Aspenhof 
families happy.
For details call Bob 
at 636-239-0456

Enjoy	
  a	
  July	
  4th	
  fireworks	
  display	
  from	
  the	
  
comfort	
  of	
  Aspenhof.	
  	
  Fireworks	
  display	
  is	
  
scheduled	
  for	
  Saturday,	
  July	
  2nd,	
  starting	
  	
  1/2	
  
hour	
  past	
  sunset.	
  The	
  display	
  is	
  funded	
  
entirely	
  by	
  donations.	
  	
  If	
  you	
  would	
  like	
  to	
  
contribute,	
  contact	
  Maureen	
  Donlin,	
  cabin	
  15,	
  	
  
(314)	
  821-­‐0941	
  or	
  donlinmj@slu.edu	
  .

New tag pick-up available this Saturday, May 28th.  
We will be at the beach (or the maintenance shed, if it’s 
raining) from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm. If you are not 
the owner of record, you will need a signed letter 
from the owner for me to release the tags to you.  
Call me at 314-960-5092 for pick-up at other times. 
	

 	

 	

 --Mark Bremehr, cabin 33

Tags Expire June 1st!

NEXT PAGE FOR RECYCLING INFO!
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As my senior project for Webster Groves High School, I propose to create a ALUMINUM 
recycling program for the 3 major weekends this summer at Aspenhof.

May 27th -30th • July 1st - 4th •  September 2nd - 5th

I will provide containers at the beach and dumpster. I will maintain 
them thru the weekends.  I will also offer cabin pick up on a
PRE-ARRANGED basis. 

Please contact me at pbremehr94@gmail.com or call at 
314-960-1622 to arrange cabin pick-up.  I will drive around the 
morning of the 30th, 4th and 5th to collect.  Cut-off for cabin pick-up will 
be 12:00 noon.  

Proceeds from the aluminum will be split between: Dubourg House, a senior 
assisted living facility in South St. Louis and Tenth Life, a local stray cat rescue 
organization.

ASPENHOF ALUMINUM 
RECYCLING PROGRAM


